
ST. MARY’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL, ISLEWORTH 

 

 

 

Dear Squirrels Parents,  

As part of our topic on ‘Seeds and Growth’, Squirrels are to visit Kew Gardens on Friday 21st June. 

The morning will include a visit to one of the glass houses and exploring climbers and creepers 

where we will have lunch before returning to school. 

We will be leaving school at 9.20am so the children must arrive at school by 8.50am at the latest. We 

will return to school by 1.30pm, this is slightly later than our Nursery sessions so please collect your 

child from the outside the school office. The children are to wear school uniform and will all require 

a packed lunch in a disposable bag – no glass bottles please.  

The cost of the trip, which includes coach travel, will be £12.50 per child. This is to be paid by Friday 

14th June via www.parentpay.com. If your child is a Pupil Premium child, they are exempt from 

payment and the payment will not show on your Parentpay account.  

In order to facilitate the trip we need eleven adult helpers. If you are available to help on the day 

please complete the slip below and return to school by Friday 7th June.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Ms J. Searle-Smith 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------------- 

Squirrels Visit to Kew Gardens 

 
 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………………………  

 

 I am available to help on the visit on Friday 21st June 

 

Parent’s name: ………………………………….……….…………… Contact No: …………………………….………………  

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………… Parent/Guardian  

 

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL BY FRIDAY 7th JUNE 2017 


